
Questions?

  

If you are a parent and are interested in learning more about the NP Program, you may contact
the NP Office at:

  053-241039 ext. 301
        

  

  
        
        
      

We are open from Mondays to Fridays between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.

  

  

You can e-mail us with any questions at:

  np.dara.library@gmail.com
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Questions?

    

We are located at 196 Kaewnavarat Road, T. Wat Kate, A. Muang, Chiang Mai Province.

  

Our mailing address is:

  Dara Academy196 Kaewnawarat RoadT. Wat KateA. Muang
Chiang Mai THAILAND50000  

We are·within  a five minute walk of the Chiang Mai, Arcade bus station and only a few  minutes
from the middle of beautiful, historic Chiang Mai City. Another  landmark found on a map is that
we are located next to McCormick  Hospital on Kaewnavarat Rd.

  

  

Map Link

    ดู Dara Academy  ในแผนที่ขนาดใหญ่กว่า  

  

Please be aware that Dara Academy is not an International school. All classes outside of the
language programs are taught in Thai.
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http://maps.google.com/maps/ms?hl=th&ptab=2&ie=UTF8&view=map&source=embed&msa=0&msid=115752241382389694114.00046fab3539b7eb43c0c&ll=18.798631,99.012641&spn=0.014219,0.018239&z=15

